



9th November 2020



## Dear Parent / Carer

We are holding a charity non-uniform day on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2020 to coincide with this year's Children in Need Day.

Students are invited to wear non-uniform on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2020. It is important for students to remember that their choice of clothes must be appropriate for a school environment. All students having a PE lesson on this day must wear appropriate clothing so they can participate in their lesson as normal. Please speak to the PE staff if unsure before Friday.

We'd like everyone to take part, so please encourage your son/daughter to come into school on the day wearing non-uniform. Any student not wishing to take part must wear full school uniform.

Please make a £1 donation by Parent Pay before your son/daughter comes into school on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2020.

If you'd like to find out more about how your support will help, please visit their website at www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk

Yours faithfully

LCD1.

Mr C Wood Deputy Headteacher

